
 

 

Public Notice 
 

The City of Warrenton Budget Committee will hold a public hearing in order to receive public 
comment on the possible uses of state shared revenues.  The hearing will take place on Thursday, 
May 11, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at Warrenton City Hall, 225 S. Main, Warrenton, OR  97146  
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